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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6965.1 
 
Date of response: 02/11/2022 
 
Request: 
 

Can you please supply details of the expected delays in response times you are expecting around road 
closures and resources tied up with the Coronation next year, with details of the closures you are 
expecting that will cause the worst delays to emergency response.  
 
Response: 
 

The LFB are part of the multi-agency planning team for major events to ensure operational cover is 
maintained and disruption is minimised.  

Details regarding the Coronation, scheduled for 6 May 2023 at Westminster Abbey, are yet to be 
developed and finalised so we are not currently in a position to analyse potential disruption but the LFB is 
fully involved in the planning.  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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